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Breeze Airways Inaugural Flight from Grand Junction to San Fransisco May 22 

 

Grand Junction, Colo.- Breeze Airways is now offering a direct flight to San Francisco International 
Airport (SFO) from Grand Junction Regional Airport (GJT) and will be celebrating this inaugural flight 
Wed., May 22 at 4:25 p.m. at the Breeze gate. The flight will leave GJT at 5:05 p.m. 
 
Press will need to meet an escort at the coffee stand by baggage claim by 3:30 p.m. to get access to 
the event.  
 
For more information and to RSVP to the event (by Tues., May 21), please contact Heather Portenier 
at hportenier@gjairport.com or (970) 986-7001. A free parking pass will be provided upon RSVP.  
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